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Immediate term:                              

Adjust to marine experience        

Engagement with operators        

Communications                              

Short term - part 1:                            

Tiaki rangers to support summer season (recruitment to end fixed term employment)                  

Short term - part 2:                            

Option analysis business case          

Delivery of viable options:    

Grange Road        

Te Pare Pa        

Engagement with Ngāti Hei, TCDC, community      

Communications                              

Mid-term: NOTE: tentative as have dependancies on external factors.                            

Review Tompkin and Taylor option, MBBA option, plus identify other alternatives.        

Shortlist to those with potential for tolerable level of risk and aligned to legislative requirements      

Scope Geotech monitoring, procurement, contract negogiation      

Land instability monitoring              

Finalise monitoring results    

Develop options with Ngāti Hei 

Deliver engagement with visitors, stakeholder and the community      

Investment assessment      

Decision made based on options assessment  

Communications                              

Long term:    

Dependant on outcome of mid-term work/business case development                              

Key 

Estimated timeframe

Potential extension

Timeframe TBC 

Recovery timeline - Cathedral Cove and surrounds


